
Our patient’s health and safety are always our top priority.  In response to the recent medical crisis of 

the Corona Virus-19, Roseville Diagnostic Hearing Center and staff are taking safety measures to ensure 

that we protect our patients and well-being of the staff.  We are continuing to serve in the community 

as a one-on-one appointment basis.  We are scheduling patients in block times, allowing gaps before 

and after their appointments limiting the number of patients in contact with each other.  We are 

requesting our patients to limit the number of people with them to the appointment.  We ask that 

family members that do not need to be at the appointment to stay at home.   

If you have any problems with your hearing aids, it is best to call our office and we can make the 

arrangements for you to come in or you can drop the hearing aids in at the counter and leave or wait in 

the car while we check your hearing aids.   

If you need supplies, please call us ahead of time so we can have this ready for you.  We can walk out to 

your car when you are ready to pick the supplies you need.  We ask that you call our office so we can 

better serve you during this medical crisis.  We appreciate your understanding and we want you to know 

that we are here to help you in any way we can.  Thank you and stay safe! 

 

 

Warm Regards,  

Roselynn Young, Au.D., CCC-A  


